
Peek at the week 
Maple and Cherry Class  

WB – 19.10.20 

Hello everyone, 
If your child borrows clothes from school, please return 
them once they have been washed as soon as possible in 
case they are needed for other children. Thank you  

Don’t forget to dress up next Thursday for our Halloween 
Day! A donation of £1 would be appreciated by our 

FOBSA. Don’t forget Friday is an inset day.  
Have a lovely weekend. From your YR Team 

Understanding the world 
 

We are still looking at and thinking about Autumn. 
If the children find any natural autumnal objects please 

bring them into school to share. 

Phonics & English 
We are continuing with Phase 1 phonics.   

 
This week we are looking at blending and using robot talk 

to sound things out.  
We are again thinking about Harvest and will be having a 

go at lists.  
We will also be talking about bread and making some to 

taste in school. Please watch out for separate letter 

PSED 
 

We have started to introduce the core values and are 
currently thinking about kindness and respect. So do 

please talk to your child about these and feel free to let 
us know of any examples they have shown at home.  

Maths 
 

We will be exploring and making simple patterns, including 
repeating and action patterns. 

Expressive Arts and Design  
 

The children are really beginning to explore our arts and 
crafts areas, often experimenting with textures and 

colour.  
This week there will be lots of opportunities to also 

explore patterns.  

Communication and Language 
 

This Half Term  - We will be using lots of language in 
class discussions and exploring  how we can listen and 
communicate with each other, both inside and outside   

Physical Development 
This half term we will be looking at and exploring the children’s big and small movements. In PE they will be doing lots of 

practising  changing and learning simple gymnastics  
Cherry class have PE on a Monday and Maple on a Friday.  

PLEASE ENSURE ALL EARRINGS ARE REMOVED FOR PE 


